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 October 5, 2011 
 

 
The Honorable William Francis Galvin 
Secretary of the Commonwealth 
State House, Room 337 
Boston, MA  02133     
 
 
RE:  CERTIFICATION OF MUNICIPAL EXPENSES INCURRED FOR 
         CONDUCTING THE 6TH WORCESTER REPRESENTATIVE DISTRICT  
         SPECIAL ELECTIONS: $38,740 
          
 Dear Secretary Galvin: 
 
In accordance with Chapter 52 of the Acts of 2011, line item 0521-0012, the Division of Local 
Mandates has determined the fiscal year 2011 cost incurred by the five 6th Worcester Representative 
District towns to conduct the April 12, 2011 special primary and May 10, 2011 general election.  I 
hereby certify that the fiscal year 2011 reimbursement amount required is $38,740.   
 
This certified amount is net of Uniform Polling Hours payments of $7,013 to the five communities 
your office previously distributed in April, 2011 for these two special elections.  Enclosed is a listing 
of the amount certified for each of the five towns.  
   

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
 

                                                                           Suzanne M. Bump 
         Auditor of the Commonwealth 
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